
SPOKANE AIRPORT BOARD 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR 

Landside Snow Removal Services 
The Spokane Airport Board is requesting proposals from qualified professional firms or 
individuals to perform Landside Snow Removal Services for Spokane International Airport. 

Sealed proposals will be received by the Spokane Airport Board at Spokane International Airport, 
until 10:00 AM PST, Thursday, August 19, 2021.

A mandatory pre-proposal meeting will be held virtually at 1:00 P.M. PST on Tuesday, August 
3, 2021. A link to the meeting is provided within the RFP document

The Request for Proposals is posted on the Spokane Airports website  
http://business.spokaneairports.net/rfp/.  For additional information, contact Andrew Barrington, 
Manager of Parking and Ground Transportation at abarrington@spokaneairports.net. 

The Spokane Airport Board reserves the right to reject any and all submittals, to waive any 
irregularities in the submittals received, and to accept the submittal deemed most advantageous 
to the Board. All submittals become property of the Spokane Airport Board. The Spokane 
Airport Board is an equal opportunity employer.  

Dated this 23th day of July 2021

Publication: The Spokesman-Review, July 25, 28, 30 & August 1, 2021

http://business.spokaneairports.net/rfp/
mailto:abarrington@spokaneairports.net



